
TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE PROMOTION
“Slidesgo Instagram Giveaway”

FREEPIK COMPANY, S.L.U.

1.- Sponsor.

Freepik Company, S.L.U., registered in the Commercial Registry of Málaga, volume 4994, sheet 217,
page number MA-113059, with Tax Number B-93183366 and registered office at 13 Molina Lario St.,
5th floor, 29015, Málaga, Spain ("Freepik") is the promoter of the present Promotion in accordance
with these Terms & Conditions.

2.- Temporal scope of the Promotion

The Promotion shall start on the 28th of September 2022 and end on the 24th of October 2022 at
23:59 h (Spanish time).

3.- Communication elements

The Promotion will be communicated on Slidesgo’s Instagram, slidesgo’s blog, email and other social
media.

4.- Channel

The Promotion is aimed at those interested parties who participate in it through Instagram.

4.- Nature of the Promotion

This Promotion shall be free of charge, in such a way that in order to obtain the prizes it shall not be
necessary for the consumer to pay any additional amount, nor shall it imply an increase in the price of
the products promoted.

5.- Requirements for participacion

Anyone over the age of eighteen (18) with an account on Instagram, except Freepik employees and
their immediate family members.

The Promoter reserves the right to require proof of identity from the winners in order to give them the
prize. The proof of identification deemed suitable for verification is at the Promoter’s discretion. In the
event that a winner is unable to provide adequate proof, the prize will be forfeited in full and no
substitute will be offered.

6.- Mechanics of the Promotion

To participate, during the Promotion period, as defined below, you must:

1. Follow Slidesgo on Instagram (@slidesgo).
2. Like the Instagram post where the Promotion is announced, which will be published on the

Instagram account @slidesgo on 28 of September 2022.
3. Upload a post (reel, image, carousel or vídeo) of your edited Slidesgo template on your

Instagram profile, tagging @slidesgo in it.



4. Leave a comment on the announcement post of the raffle that will be published on the
Instagram account @slidesgo on 28 of September 2022, with the hashtag #slidesgocontest
and mention two friends who would also love to participate (no celebrities nor fake accounts
will be considered as a friend).

You can only participate through one Instagram account and only one participation per person will be
admitted. If Freepik detects that additional accounts have been used, you will be disqualified.

7.- Deadline for participation.

The period of participation in the Promotion will be from the 28th of September 2022 to the 24th of
October 2022 (23:59 h, Madrid, Spain time), inclusive. The Promoter is not responsible for late, lost or
misdirected entries due to technical interruptions, network congestion or any other reason.

8.- Prize.

1 annual Slidesgo premium subscription will be awarded to each of the 3 users (which are 3 premium
subscriptions in total) who meet the participation requirements and are selected according to the
criteria described in section 9 (Winner Selection).

Prizes are non-transferable and cannot be exchanged for money.

9.- Winner selection

Only three participants will be selected as the winners. The winner will be selected randomly through
an external tool, between the users that followed the requirements presented on this document. We
will also select three reserve persons, in case the winners are unable to collect their prize or do not
comply with the terms and conditions of the Promotion.

On the 25th of October 2022, Freepik will communicate the winners on Slidesgo’s Instagram account
and will contact the winners by sending a private message, in order to formalise the delivery of the
prize, as well as to request acceptance of the prizes. The winner will have to confirm their acceptance
within one week of sending the private message by the same means, including identification proving
that they are of legal age.

If, within the period indicated in the previous paragraph, the prize-winner does not send the required
documentation to confirm their interest in receiving the prize, it will be understood that they do not
accept the prize and, therefore, renounces them.

In the event that, at the time of being selected as a winner, they have already bought a premium
subscription, the prize will begin to apply once the subscription they have taken out has expired.

10.- Expiry date for claiming prizes

The deadline for the winner to claim the delivery of the prizes that have corresponded to them will
expire on the 01st of November 2022, provided that they comply with all the requirements established
in these Terms and Conditions.

11.- Intellectual property.

The participants acknowledge and agree that by entering this Promotion they are not acquiring any
rights over Freepik’s intellectual property rights, trademarks or analog rights.



12.- Personal data.

The personal data you provide to participate in the Promotion will be treated by Freepik exclusively for
the purpose of managing the operation of the present Promotion.

The lack of indication of the personal data requested in the mandatory fields will entail the
impossibility of participating in this Promotion and receive, where appropriate, the corresponding
prizes.

On an optional basis, you may authorize the processing of your data to receive commercial
communications or the sending of advertising material related to Freepik’s services and products. The
eventual lack of authorization to process the data for this purpose will not entail the impossibility of
participating in this Promotion or its exclusion from it.

Participants may exercise, regarding the information they provide, their rights of access, rectification,
erasure, data portability, limitation or opposition to the processing, transparency and right not to be
subject to automated decisions, where appropriate, as well as those recognized by the regulations
that may be applicable. Participants may exercise their rights by means of a communication
addressed to Freepik at the email address rpd@freepik.com.

For more information, you can access our Privacy Policy through the following link.

13.- General terms and Conditions

1. Participation constitutes the entrant's full and unconditional acceptance of these Terms and
Conditions and the decisions of Freepik, which are final and binding in all matters relating to the
Promotion. Winning a Prize is conditional upon fulfilling all requirements set forth herein.

2. Freepik reserves the right to change these terms and conditions, in whole or in part, at any time.
Likewise, it also reserves the right to cancel it or leave the prize void if any irregularity is detected.
Once any modification has been made, participants will be duly notified by the Communication
elements.

3. Freepik reserves the right to disqualify any entrant who manipulates the entry process, who does
not comply with these Terms and Conditions or who, in Freepik's opinion, has engaged in conduct
while participating in the Promotion that is fraudulent, misleading or generally damaging to the
goodwill or reputation of the Promotion and/or Freepik. This includes, but is not limited to, entrants
using multiple email addresses, or Slidesgo and/or Instagram accounts.

4. Subject to compliance with all relevant legislation, Freepik reserves the right to modify, cancel or
suspend this Promotion if an event beyond Freepik's control corrupts or affects the security of the
administration, fairness, integrity or proper conduct of the Promotion.

5. Freepik will not be held responsible in the event that there is an error in the data provided by the
participants themselves that prevents their identification.

6. Insofar as there is a liability of Freepik, this will never be related to any damage and/or harm that is
direct.

7. The participant authorises Freepik Company to reproduce, distribute, transform and publicly
communicate the photograph, video, recording, phrase or comment (or, where appropriate, posts on

mailto:rpd@freepik.com
https://www.freepikcompany.com/privacy


social networks or tweets) that they contribute to the Promotion, as well as to use and disseminate
their name and surname as selected, finalist and/or winner, in any advertising and/or promotional
activity related to this Promotion, all of this in any medium (including, but not limited to, its digital
exploitation) without these activities conferring the right to any remuneration, consideration or
economic benefit whatsoever, with the exception of the delivery of the prizes won in accordance with
these Rules. This authorisation will be granted for the maximum amount permitted in accordance with
the regulations in force in the temporal and territorial scope.

8. The photographs, videos, recordings, phrases or comments (or, where applicable, posts on social
networks or tweets) that are shared must be original, with the participant declaring to be the author of
the same and having obtained, where applicable, the authorisation of the persons whose image, video
or phrase could have been used, for their publication in accordance with the mechanics of the
Promotion.

9. In addition, the participant declares that the photographs, videos, recordings, phrases or comments
(or, where appropriate, posts on social networks or tweets) do not infringe the rights of third parties.
Freepik Company may remove any participant whose photographs, videos, recordings, phrases or
comments (or, where applicable, tweets) may be unlawful, may offend the sensibilities of third parties,
present unlawful activities, are offensive or violate the rights of third parties. Freepik Company shall
be exonerated from any claim that may arise in this regard.

10. Participation in the Promotion implies that you meet the stated requirements and that you respect
and comply with Instagram terms and conditions. Instagram does not sponsor, endorse or administer
this Promotion in any way and is not associated with it.

14.- Governing law.

Questions relating to the construction, validity, interpretation and applicability of these Terms and
Conditions shall be governed by Spanish law. Any claim arising from the participation of Promotion
must be sent by email to support@freepik.com, within thirty (30) days from the deadline for
participation in the Promotion.


